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May 10, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church,

I hope you will consider joining us Friday at 11 a.m., as we gather to celebrate the life
of Rev. Ron Allison, who served as our Senior Minister from 1992-1999. 

He was a warm, connectional person — a hugger — and a passionate advocate for
projects where people’s talents could be put in service, especially to those in need. 

Most Sundays, he would preach two entirely different sermons at the 8:30 and 10:30
services, respectively.

After leaving 2CC, he remained active on the board of Heart Care International and a
steadfast friend to many of us. 

Although services have already been held for him in Washington state, where many
in his family live, and in Mississippi, where he had retired, Ron was such a force for
good that we also wanted to remember him here. 

I hope you will join us. 

See you in church, 

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

Please note the upcoming Memorial Services that are being held at
​Second Congregational Church in May:

 
Rev. Ronald Allison - Friday, May 12, at 11:00 a.m.

 
Jane M. Corcoran - Friday, May 19, at 11:00 a.m.

 
James Steen - Saturday, May 20 at 2:00 p.m.

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:gloria@2cc.org


Register for Children's Chapel

Upcoming Events...

Last chance for Mindful Monday with Yoga Nidra!

Monday, May 15 from 6:30-7:30 p.m.

Unwind, and end your day with mediation and slow flow yoga
with Helena Svedin.

We start promptly at 6:30 p.m. If possible - please arrive a little early to settle in.
The practice ends at 7:30 p.m. No rush to leave. We can linger for awhile.

Suggested donation $20 
 

RSVPS helpful - walk ins welcome

https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel


Email Jenny to RSVP for Yoga

mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Email Jenny

Three cheers for Max!​
In celebration of Rev. Dr. Maxwell Grant's Doctoral Degree from St. Andrew's he
was surprised by a Bagpiper at the conclusion of the service on Sunday. It was a

wonderful way to celebrate his achievement. Congratulations Max!

Around Town...

Stamp out Hunger: Saturday, May 13

Place a bag of non-perishable foods by your mailbox &
​your letter carrier will deliver it to Neighbor to Neighbor

mailto:jenny@2cc.org
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